
RIVERWOOD CHRISTADELPHIANS 

COVID-19 
CONDITIONS OF ENTRY 

The Riverwood Christadelphians are using this facility, under the conditions required 
by the NSW Government, as a “Place of public worship”.  Riverwood Christadelphians 

are registered as a COVID Safe Business under the current NSW Government 
restrictions, updated 8th November, 2020. 

For the wellbeing of our members and community please ensure you adhere strictly to 
the following conditions of entry. 

• PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND IF: 
- you are feeling unwell  
- you have been in contact with a suspected or confirmed case of Covid-19 in the 

last 14 days. 
- you have visited a list hotspot or venue with a confirmed case of Covid-19 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates 
• Attendance is by pre-registration via the Ecclesial App or invitation and you will be 

checked off a roll on arrival.  Walk-ins may be asked to leave if the event is full. If you 
are not pre-registered, you will be asked to register via QR code. 

• Temperature checks will be conducted upon entry. 
•  Current NSW restrictions on numbers apply at this premises. If you have not 

registered and the event is full, you will be asked to leave. 
• Please sanitise your hands before entry and after touching any surfaces in particular 

in bathroom and/or kitchen areas. 
• Please take your seats quickly and avoid mingling at the entry and in the hall after the 

event. 
• Please follow all directional signage. 
• Physical distancing is to be observed.  1.5m between members who are not from the 

same household.   This includes no greetings with a hug, hand-shake or kiss. 
 

- When attending multi-age gatherings, children and teenagers must observe the 
same 1.5m distancing as the adult members unless they are members of the same 
household.   

- Children and teenagers attending a youth event are not required to socially 
distance.  However adults must maintain 1.5m from children where possible. 

WEARING A FACE MASK IS STRONGLY RECOMMENDED IN  
PLACES OF WORSHIP BY NSW HEALTH.  DISPOSABLE MASKS ARE AVAILABLE. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION. GOD BLESS. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates

